
 

 

Notice 

Advt. No. 1/ 2019(R&P) 

 

Please refer to the recruitment Advertisement No. 1/2019(R&P) for the posts of Medical 

Officer, Security Officer, Finance & Accounts Officer, AEE (Environment) and Fire Officer. 

The tentative date for Computer based Test (CBT) was mentioned as last week of July, 2019 

in the said advertisement. 

Due to some unavoidable circumstances, the CBT will not be held in July, 2019. The exact 

date of CBT has not been decided yet. Please keep on checking this website – 

www.ongcindia.com to know the actual date of CBT. 

Corporate Recruitment, Dehradun 


